

EAGLE VILLAGE AERIE #3171 OCTOBER, 2018

941-756-2113

5831 15th St. E, Bradenton 34203

Our website is: foeaerie3171.com

Facebook: foeaerie3171

From Your Auxiliary President:

A big Thank You to all who donated to help me get "Jeep" up to see his mom in Georgia. The update on Carol Thiel ("Jeep's" mom) is she will be going into a nursing home.

Update on Miss Helen. She is home and doing well. She is still not driving.

The Shoe Drive is off to a good star but need MORE! PLEASE HELP!

We also need to regroup on our Special Project for the year as we donated all we had to donate all we had to the victims of the Hurricane through the Salvation Army.

Our Anniversary Dinner is on Saturday November 17. Details will be posted. Please check at the club.

We will once again have our Thanksgiving Dinner this year for our members. Again, follow up details will follow as soon as we get them.

In love and friendship,

Beverly Brooks, Madam President

Auxiliary special project People helping People in our community. We will be collecting any personal items Such as Toothpaste, Toothbrushes, Bars of soap, Shampoo, Band aids etc. In addition, we will also be collecting non perishable food item And microwave food items that are shelf stable. Paper products Like napkins, Paper plates, Plasticware. However you can donate cash and we will purchase items needed. If you have any questions you may contact Bev Brooks Or Cindy know. Just call the Aerie and leave a message for either.

A message from your Aerie Secretary

Welcome back to our snowbirds who are starting to come back. We missed you all this summer.

The Aerie has been trying to keep things running smoothly, though our income has been down. We need our members to come to the Aerie and lend a hand as some our members are getting burned out. We also need more of our members to come to the regular Aerie meetings to give us some ideas and support.

Don't forget the Annual Golf Outing is scheduled for Oct. 20th . As of now there is no one signed up to play. Information is posted at the Aerie and signup is at the bar. If we don't get some action soon it may have to canceled.

I hope to see more of you at the Aerie.

Bob Jones, Secretary

NOTICE TO RETURNING SNOW BIRDS AND A

REMINDER TO OUR MEMBERS

The Annual Welcome Back Golf outing is scheduled for Saturday, October 20th, It will again be held at IMG, so get your teams together. We will be taking entries starting September 1st. Check at the club for your form. The cost is \$240 per team. Signs will be posted at the Eagles and other clubs. John Peterson, Aerie Vice President is the chairperson. Please let him know if you can to do anything to help. Looking for a great turn-out.

FROM THE KITCHEN

We are in need of Volunteers for Sunday Mornings. We need help waitresses, cashiers and kitchen help. We need cashiers on Friday nights also. Contact Bev or Eddie at the club.

Thanks in advance!

Prayers for safety for those in the

service of our country!

